PARISH OUTREACH

With your help, our Back-to-School Drive was a huge success! Forty-six students
received a backpack and a gift card to purchase school supplies and school clothes.
Thank you to all who donated a backpack, a gift card, a check, or cash to make this
possible. This could not have been accomplished without your generous support. We
are deeply grateful, as are the families we serve. Thank you!

A special thank you to Mary Inghilterra who works so hard year after year to make
this program run smoothly. This year was no different. A former teacher, Mary's love
of children and care for their needs for a successful school year are evident in all she
does for our Back-to-School program. Thank you, Mary, for all you did and continue
to do for the children of this community

There have been many hands that have helped along
the way. Thank you to MaryAnn Viscusi, Kathy
Svercel, Nancy Richardson, Margaret Chirafisi,
Janice Mancini, and Donna Akuntius who helped sort
backpacks and goody bags (decorated and filled by
our VBS participants) for our students.

Thank you to Donna
Akuntius, Mary
Inghilterra, MaryAnne
McCulloch, and Mildred
Williams for all their help
on distribution day. Your
help is appreciated and
valued. Thank you to all
for sharing your time and
helping the school year
start in a positive way for
46 students.

We wish gvery student a safg and
healthy school yearl



